April 13, 2025

Dear Barry:

With this letter, I am officially notifying you and the City of Dodgeville my intention to retire. My final day of work will be June 8, 2025.

While I look forward to the next chapter of my life, I want to offer my sincere gratitude for all of the opportunities that were created for me at the City of Dodgeville. I have many great memories of my time here as the Director of Public Works and will miss working with the Council and the rest of my wonderful colleagues.

I will be fully engaged until my retirement and will do all I can to help with the transition of my work to another employee, or with the hiring and training of a new hire. I look forward to making the transition as smooth as possible.

Once again, I have greatly enjoyed my time at the City of Dodgeville and I am certain I will look back fondly on our workplace and all of my colleagues. I wish the you and our team all the best in the future.

Please don't hesitate to contact me if I can provide any additional information.

Sincerely,

Gregory J Lee